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(NAPSA)—Every year, people
make the same resolutions. Go to
the gym more. Cut out chocolate.
Lose 10 pounds. Stop smoking.
This year, instead of losing 10
pounds, Pam Little, editor of
WomensWallStreet.com, encour-
ages everyone to make six finan-
cial resolutions—and stick to
them.

1. Break the budget code:
Let’s face it. For some, giving up
$4 lattes is just not going to hap-
pen. So sit down and identify the
nonnegotiables, such as rent or
the mortgage and your a.m. coffee,
then determine where it’s reason-
able to cut back from there. Think
DVD late fees or that fast-food
lunch. 

2. Save more: Set a savings
goal and start putting away money
for a rainy day (aim for 5 to 10
percent of your paycheck) even if
what you do on that rainy day is
take a Mediterranean cruise. 

3. Retire right: Botox might
help you look good at 65, but max-
ing out your 401(k) contributions
beginning this year can help you
live right after 65. 

4. Develop an interest in
interest: Get serious about elimi-
nating credit card debt and the
crippling interest that comes
along with it. Out with depart-
ment store credit cards. Transfer
high-interest balances to one or
two low- or zero-interest cards
and make a plan for paying them
off for good.

5. Get an insurance checkup:
Take the time to shop around and
see how you can cut monthly
insurance payments by combining

policies, increasing deductibles or
switching policies altogether.

6. Make life less taxing.
Resolve to pad Uncle Sam’s wal-
let a little less by focusing on
ways to cut your income tax bill.
That may mean choosing tax-free
investment vehicles, restructur-
ing your home-based business or
simply stockpiling money in your
IRA.

Other great money-saving tips
on topics covering everything from
negotiating your next big pur-
chase, to tips on how to be a savvy
investor are available at Wom
ensWallStreet.com. While you’re
there, check out the site’s new
look. In addition to enhanced func-
tionality and a great new design,
the site has added new features,
tools and columns, including
Frankly Financial™, TaxMama™,
Career Boost & Extreme Resume
Makeover™ and Annie Jacobsen
Speaks Out™. In addition, the site
is partnering with Investor’s Busi-
ness Daily to provide additional
expert content and tools for the
savvy investor.

It’s The New Year—Time To Focus On Your Bottom Line
Six Must-Do Financial Resolutions

A few simple steps now can help
you have firmer finances for
years to come.

(NAPSA)—When it comes to
making magic in the kitchen, the
majority of professional chefs say
gas does the trick.

According to a recent national
survey, 96 percent of professional
chefs prefer using a gas cooktop,
fueled by either propane or nat-
ural gas, and nine out of 10 would
recommend that others use gas to
cook as well.

“I’ve been in this business for
more than 20 years and I don’t
know of any professional chefs
that prefer using electric,” said
Brian Mattingly, executive chef at
the California Culinary Academy.
“We teach our more than 2,400
students to use gas ranges because
they are easier to control, quicker
to heat up, simpler to clean and
less expensive to maintain.”

Other key survey findings:
• Ninety-four (94) percent of

professional chefs say it is conve-
nient to use gas when cooking.

• Eighty-one (81) percent use
gas cooktops at work and forty-
eight (48) percent use gas ovens.

• Sixty-six (66) percent of pro-
fessional chefs use gas to cook at
home. 

When asked about the primary
benefits of cooking with gas, pro-
fessional chefs cited:

• Greater control over temper-
ature (72 percent).

• Faster cook times and imme-
diate heat (55 percent). 

“For chefs that do not have
access to natural gas lines,
propane is the best option,” con-
tinued Mattingly. “Either way,
when deciding between gas and
electric cooking appliances, there
really is no question. Gas is
always the better alternative.” 

A survey conducted by the

National Association of Home
Builders and the National Kitchen
and Bath Association found that
new-home builders in 2002
installed 1.7 million ranges, cook-
tops and ovens, while consumers
purchased approximately 6 mil-
lion ranges, cooktops and ovens,
making the replacement market
for cooking appliances more than
three times the size of the new
construction market.

“Professional chefs understand
that cooking with gas appliances is
much more efficient and delivers
better results,” stated Jim Hitze-
mann, chairman of the Propane
Education & Research Council’s
Homebuilder Subcommittee. “For
homeowners in more rural areas
who are considering kitchen remod-
eling, propane is an economical,
safe and reliable way to achieve the
many benefits of gas cooking.”

To learn more about propane
appliances and to find a propane
retailer near you, please visit
www.usepropane.com.

Study Shows Today’s Chefs Prefer Cooking With Gas

According to a recent survey, 96
percent of professional chefs
prefer to cook with gas.
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(NAPSA)—At many holiday
celebrations this year, the tradi-
tional tinsel and twinkling lights
will be traded in for the glitz and
neon of the Las Vegas Strip.

That’s because Vegas-themed
gifts are a popular choice. For
those who like to get in the
game—no matter whether you’re
a high roller or strictly penny
ante—the latest collection of “Sin
City” accessories can help make
the gaming experience complete.

Spencer Gifts offers a variety of
casino-related items, including:

• Metal Poker Attaché—Com-
plete with a metal case and 500
chips. These aren’t plastic poker
chips; they’re a clay composite of
casino quality, weighing more
than eight grams apiece.

• Casino Style Texas Hold ’Em
Poker Tin Set—A terrific idea for
fans of the “World Series of Poker”
or “Celebrity Poker Showdown.”
Comes complete with a felt play-
ing surface; “Dealer,” “Small
Blind” and “Big Blind” buttons;
300 poker chips and rack; two
decks of playing cards; and an
easy instruction booklet.

• Poker Set with Metal Case—
Comes with two decks of cards,
three sets of dice and 300 chips.
The stylish metal case has a con-
venient carry handle, so you take

the action with you.
• Slot Machine—The real deal,

for all the one-armed-bandit
excitement of a trip down the
Strip. With this terrific piece, you
can try your luck to hit the jack-
pot—without breaking your own
personal bank.

In addition, for those who want
to accentuate their game rooms
with the glamour of old-style
Vegas, consider:

• Clocks—Mark the time in
style with a Poker Chip LED
Clock or Black Die Clock.

• Bamboo Curtains—Available
with red dice cascading down or
an 8-Ball curtain.

• LED Prints—The famous
card-playing dogs are back, for an
excellent representation of how
poker plays with the mutts.

To learn more, or for the loca-
tion of the nearest Spencer Gifts,
visit www.spencergifts.com.

Casino-Themed Holiday Gifts: A Sure Thing

Hit the jackpot this season with
Vegas-style accessories.

A Vegas-style tabletop can help
turn a weekly card game into a
trip to Sin City.

A Hip-Hop Crusade
(NAPSA)—MTV2 VJ Amanda

Diva is on a crusade to use song
and hip-hop to take poetry to
another level. That’s why she’s
released her first full-length mix
tape, “It’s Bigger Than Hip-hop
Mixtape: Vol. 1,” combining her
mesmerizing style of spoken word
poetry over popular, transfixing
hip-hop beats.

Amanda’s poetry has been said
to possess the spiritual and con-
scious yearnings of Donny Hath-
away and Lauryn Hill coupled
with Marvin Gaye’s confessional
blues and the feminist affirmations
of Joni Mitchell and Audre Lorde
(Gamba Adisa). Critics say it tran-
scends race, time and genre while
speaking directly to the hip-hop
community and shedding light on
materialism, sexism, racism, love
and community.

In addition to catching her rock
the airwaves on Sirius Satellite
Radio during primetime week-
days, go to www.amandadiva.com
for information on her mix tape.

Hip-hop poet Amanda Diva is cre-
ating a unique style of music for
the masses.

(NAPSA)—Inspirational author
and peak performance coach
Anthony Robbins has joined The
Wellness Community, a national
nonprofit organization that pro-
vides free support, education and
hope to people with cancer, and
Merck & Co., Inc., in launching a
series of free electronic greeting
cards called Talking Wellness:
Cards for Cancer. By logging on to
www.talkingwellness.org, family,
friends and caregivers can send
eCards, created by celebrities such
as author Deepak Chopra, chef
Michael Lomonaco and Robbins,
which express sentiments such as
empowerment, hope and encour-
agement to help those with cancer
better cope with the disease and
the side effects of chemotherapy. 

While awareness of acid reflux
disease and the potential for dam-
age to the esophagus is growing, a
recent survey shows how cavalier
heartburn sufferers can be about
taking care of it. According to a
survey sponsored by AstraZeneca,
makers of NEXIUM® (esomepra-
zole magnesium), approximately
77 percent of frequent heartburn
sufferers think damage to the
esophagus is serious, yet only 29
percent have talked to their doc-
tor about the possibility; and, 49
percent are not concerned about
such long-term effects as erosive
esophagitis. The good news is that
the damage to the esophagus can
be healed in four to eight weeks
with a prescription proton pump
inhibitor (PPI), such as Nexium.
For more information, visit www.

acidreflux.com or call 1-877-
REFLUX-2.

Over time, the creatine in skin
cells depletes. This, together with
natural aging, leaves skin vulner-
able to dryness, wrinkles, uneven
skin tone and enlarged pores. The
good news is, if applied topically,
creatine is effectively and effi-
ciently absorbed into the skin. So
it’s no surprise that major skin-
care companies, including Nivea
Visage, are jumping on the crea-
tine bandwagon. Their Multiple
Results All in One Anti-Aging
Treatment provides skin with a
healthy dose of its own creatine
complex to help boost its natural
anti-aging power. For more infor-
mation, visit www.niveausa.com.

A new award will recognize the
exceptional efforts of nurses who
go that extra mile. The Heart of
Gold Award is sponsored by Nurse
Mates, a company that has been
making nursing footwear, hosiery
and accessories for over 40 years.
For more information or to obtain
an entry form, visit www.nurse
mates.com/HeartOfGold.

***
One machine can do the work
of fifty ordinary men. No
machine can do the work of one
extraordinary man.

—Elbert Hubbard 
***

***
The discovery of a new dish
does more for human happiness
than the discovery of a new star.

—Anthelme Brillat-Savarin 
***

***
Self-reliance is the only road to
true freedom, and being one’s
own person is its ultimate
reward.

—Patricia Sampson 
***

***
Facts are facts and will not dis-
appear on account of your likes.

—Jawaharlal Nehru 
***




